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Our Ref:  5734/18 
 
21 August 2018 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 30 July 2018. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
The Derbyshire PCC office employs 17 people plus a further advertised 4 vacancies plus a 
(proposed)? consultant on awarding grants.  I am comparing their work with other nearby 
PCC Offices. 
 
How does Nottingham cope without a Deputy PCC? 
 
The Derbyshire PCC generally claims very high expenses which do not appear on his 
website til very late. 
 
I had to ask for expenses disclosure and even now only expenses claimed by him to 
February 2018 are available 
 
His claims include expensive train tickets -- mainly for London meetings and overnight stays. 
 
The London meetings and overnight stays and train fares are not shown on your websites or 
maybe i have not looked in the right place !! 
 
Can you please tell me if your expenses do not show these as they are maybe paid direct by 
your office ? 
 
If so, where can I view a complete picture of your expenses ? 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
 

continued……………… 
 



  

Please find below answers to your questions: 
 
The Police and Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 makes legal provision for the 
Police and Crime Commissioner to appoint a Deputy PCC. The decision to appoint a deputy 
and their lead responsibilities is a decision for an individual PCC. 
 
The train costs for the Police and Crime Commissioner are £5,901 for 2017/2018 and the 
hotel costs are £1,804 for 2017/2018.  These are paid direct by the office.   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 


